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Vice President- Nuclear Operations I&E (1)
Virginia Electric and Power Company ACRS (10) J

Post Office Box 26666 LEngle i

Richmond, Virginia 23261 Gray File

Dear Mr. Leasburg:
:

ISUBJECT: MAIN STEAM LINE BREAK WITH CONTINUED FEEDWATER ADDITION,
NORTH ANNA POWER STATION, UNITS NO. 1 AND NO. 2 (NA-182).

We have completed our review of your analysis of the subject as noted above.
Our consultant, the Franklin Research Center (FRC), has reviewed your sub-
nittals in response to IE Bulletin 80-04 and has prepared a Technical Evalu-
ation Report (TER), which is attached to the enc 1csed Safety Evaluation (SE).

We have reviewed the TER and concur in its bases and findings. Our conclusions
are provided in the enclosed SE which concludes your analysis for the subject
above for NA-182 is acceptable. Therefore, this matter is closed and no further
actions are required on your part.

Sincerely.

Origf nel signed by:

Robert A. Clark, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing

| Enclosure:

|
Safety Evaluation
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